
WHEN IN DOUBT

1 If you notice the following signs in your pigs:

REPORT! Check your pigs and immediately 
report any suspicion 

JOIN +
TO THE ACTIONS TO PREVENT ITS 

ENTRY TO MEXICO 

African swine fever is not present in our 
country; therefore, we need to prevent it.
It is a devastating disease that spreads 
quickly and can kill 100% of the pigs in a 
production unit in little time.
THERE IS NO PREVENTIVE VACCINE 
OR TREATMENT TO CURE THE 
DISEASE
Luckily the disease does not affect 
humans, but we can spread it through 
infected pig products, clothes and shoes.
 

Help to keep Mexican pigs healthy and free from this 
deadly disease. For the sake of everyone! 

• Loss of appetite
• Weakness

• Fever
• Nasal discharge
• Breathing difficulty
• Vomit
• Purple or black coloring of skin 
(mainly ears and abdomen)

• Mucous and bloody diarrhea
• Abortions

• High mortality 

Reinforce the biosafety measures in your porcine 
production unit. 

If you visit any farm, before exiting wash and disinfect 
your clothes and shoes.

Wash and disinfect vehicles and containers before and 
after transporting live animals, meat or products.

Do not move diseased or dead pigs outside your 
production unit.

Take all necessary precautions to prevent that your pigs 
get in contact with wild pigs, since they can easily spread 
many diseases.

REPORT!

REPORT ANY SUSPICIOUS CASE 
Emergency phone 24 hours a day/365 days a year:

800 751 2100
Monday-Friday: 55 5905 1000 Ext. 51236, 51242 and 

51243
E-mail: sive.dgsa@senasica.gob.mx
gestioncpa.dgsa@senasica.gob.mx 

ATTENTION 
IS FREE 

You can submit your report in any SADER or SENASICA office or at the Regional 
Coordination Offices of the CPA closest to your community. 

“THIS IS A PUBLIC PROGRAM UNRELATED TO ANY POLITICAL PARTY. ANY USE OTHER THAN FOR THE PURPOSES ESTABLISHED IN THE PROGRAM IS STRICTLY FORBIDDEN”
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